
MOTE & ASSOCIATES AWARDS SCHOLARSHIP 
 

Mote & Associates, Inc., Engineers and Land Surveyors of Greenville, is 
announcing their 2010-2011 scholarship award winner.  They established a 
scholarship in October of 2002 at a celebration to honor the founder of the firm, 
Richard Mote, for his 30 years of dedicated leadership and his passion for 
engineering and surveying.  Commendable students seeking a post high school 
education in the field of engineering, surveying, architecture, or a closely related 
field of study are eligible to apply for the scholarship.  College students currently 
pursuing a degree in the aforementioned fields are eligible to apply along with 
high school seniors. 
 
One scholarship was awarded this year.  Receiving the Mote & Associates’ 
Scholarship for the 2010-2011 academic year at the office of Mote & Associates, 
Inc., 214 West Fourth Street, Greenville, Ohio was Caleb Overbay, a 2011 
graduate of Greenville High School. 
 
Caleb is the son of Charles and Lisa Overbay of Greenville.  Caleb will soon be 
heading to Ohio State University to begin pursuing a Bachelor’s Degree in 
Electrical and Computer Engineering. 
 
For more information regarding the Mote & Associates Scholarship, please 
contact the firm at 937-548-7511 or by e-mail at info@moteassociates.com. 
 
 

 
L to R:  Louis Bergman, Jerry McClannan, and Mike Henderson, owners; Caleb Overbay, and 
Charles and Lisa Overbay, Caleb’s parents.  


